
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 16, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Garby Leon 

1865 N. Fuller Ave. 

Apartment #303 

Los Angeles, CA 90046 

 

Re: Status of Warren Commission Documents 

 

Dear Mr. Leon: 

 

Enclosed are copies of Commission Documents (“CD’s”)  384, 698 and 1551 as available at 

National Archives II (“NARA II”).  These three CD’s are the Warren Commission documents you 

referenced as “still secret” in your October 6, 1996 e-mail to David Marwell and Eileen Sullivan of 

the Review Board.   CD 384 is currently open in full and CD’s 698 and 1551 are currently open 

with only one redaction each. 

 

Given the number of pressing items with which we need to deal, it is not our regular practice to locate 

and provide records for the public.  However, the electronic database available to researchers 

through the National Archives occasionally fails to keep pace with the release and availability of 

records at NARA II.  This delay between release of a record and  update of the electronic database 

can create confusion regarding a document’s status.   We recognize that this process can be 

frustrating and we are working with Archives to improve the speed and accuracy of the system. 

 

I hope these documents will prove useful to you.  Please contact me if I can be of further assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 



Enclosures    


